February 18, 2021

Courtney Avery, Administrator

Illinois Health Facllities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson, Second Floor

Springfield, IL 62761

Re: Quincy Medical Group Hospital, Project #20-044

Dear Ms. Avery,

Please accept this letter of support for Quincy Medical Group’s proposed micro-hospital to be
located at Quincy Mall.

My name is Mike Stanbridge, and | manage The Sports Spot here at Quincy Mall. | am writing
in support of the Quincy Medical Group small-format hospital as something that would be
great for current tenants such as myself here on the mall campus. | see it also providing the
opportunity for additional business ideas to grow and expand future new tenancy for the
mall.

We can’t help but be enthused about announcements that will greatly enhance the Quincy
Mall footprint, and we look forward to the positive impact it will have on all our businesses
here.

The proposed small-format hospital ensures we have the choice and care we need. |
encourage you to approve Quincy Medical Group Hospital, project #20-044.
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